
NEXT WEEK AT COLQUITZ                                 
   

Jan. 30-Feb. 3, 2023 

 

Here we are just a few days left in January, and exactly half way 

through the school year. Time is flying! Hope you all have a restful 

weekend. 

 

Grade 8 Transition  

Just to let families of our grade 8 students know that the grade 8 

transition process will begin in late February. The first big piece of this 

will be a school information and course selection session which will 

be done in class time here at Colquitz. Students should keep their 

ears open for more information in the coming weeks and we will keep 

families updated in our Friday Next Week at Colquitz mailing. The 

letter you would have received on Jan. 6th will have the name of the school your student is 

expected to attend in September. If your student is wanting to submit a transfer for a school 

other than the school they are being directed to, they must fill out an online transfer form 

during the week of Feb. 6-10. The district will not accept transfer forms after 3:00pm on Feb. 

10th.  

 
 
Transportation 
The 2023-24 Regular Program/BC Transit On-line Application Process will take place during 
the following upcoming dates: 
 

         Monday, February 13 (9:00 am) to Thursday, March 16 (5:00 pm) 

 
Parents can apply on-line during the above dates only, via a link on our Transportation 
webpage: 
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/departments-services/facilities-department/busing/ 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates: 

 
Jan. 31-Twin Day 

Feb. 6-10-K-12 
Student Transfer 
Process 

Feb. 17-Pro-D no 
school in session 

Feb. 20- Family 
Day-no school in 
session 

Feb. 21-PAC 
meeting @6:30pm 

 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/departments-services/facilities-department/busing/


 
 
 

 


